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Wednesday 6th February 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please find attached the letter received from Mr Martin Pye HMI outlining the results of the short 
inspection carried out in January. 
 
I am pleased that the school continues to be judged as good and that the inspector recognised and 
commented on many strengths and positive aspects of the school’s work. 
 
In particular the pupil’s enthusiasm for learning, good conduct in class and the variety of school life 
shine through. I am extremely proud of the children for their positive attitudes to learning and 
would like to take this opportunity to thank them as well as you, the staff and governors for all 
your hard work and support. 
 
I will now be looking carefully at the recommendations made in order to improve further and will 
be generating a plan of action with governors, staff, parents and pupils. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss L Taylor 
Headteacher 
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